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M a r k  M c E v o y  L e g a c y  
. F O U N D A T I O N  

PO Box 214669 
Sacramento, CA 95821 

EIN: 47-4450369 
www.MarkMcEvoyLegacyFoundation.org 

 

August 5, 2016 

 

 

Dear Community Supporter, 

The Mark McEvoy Legacy Foundation is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization started in 2015 to 

create an ongoing legacy for an amazing individual. Mark was diagnosed with cystic fibrosis at an 

early age and has since been through two lung transplants; the second of which is in a state of 

chronic rejection. Through his difficult battle Mark has inspired those around him with his 

unbreakable spirit, his love for laughter and life, and by being the best husband and father possible.  

Many of you met Mark at the Haggin Oaks Golf Super Shop, where he worked from 2011-2014.  

Although his medical issues have prevented him from working, when his health allows he loves to 

visit coworkers and friends, and especially to accompany his son Colin to his junior programs with 

The First Tee.  Mark will always be part of the Haggin Oaks and Morton Golf family.  Along with 

Colin and his wife Brandi, Mark inspired us to create a lasting Foundation dedicated to supporting 

their family and others like them. 

Our mission is to support families in the Greater Sacramento Area who face a life-threatening or 

terminal condition.  Whether it be assisting a family with a financial burden, or relieving them of 

their daily grind with a trip to the ballpark, our goal is to help families breathe a little easier.  

However, we cannot reach this goal without the support of individuals, such as you, in our 

community.   

 

The Mark McEvoy Legacy Foundation hosts its 2nd Annual Clover Cup Charity Golf Tournament 

at the Haggin Oaks Golf Complex on Monday, August 29. Join us for an 8AM shotgun on the 

Alister MacKenzie course, and enjoy a fun-filled day including a scramble format, tournament 

contests and games, lunch, tee prizes, raffle, and silent auction.   

 

Please click the link below to donate and join us August 29 at the Clover Cup Charity Golf 

Tournament http://CloverCup.brownpapertickets.com/.  You may also sign up using the 

accompanying flyer.  Sponsorship opportunities are available, please contact me for further 

information.  If you would like to donate to us directly, please visit 

http://www.MarkMcEvoyLegacyFoundation.org/. 

 

Thank you for your consideration and support,  

 

 

 

Brian Gillette  

Treasurer  

Mark McEvoy Legacy Foundation 

Brian@MarkMcEvoyLegacyFoundation.org 

(916) 498-4927 

 

 

 

 

Mark, Colin and Brandi McEvoy 

http://clovercup.brownpapertickets.com/
http://www.markmcevoylegacyfoundation.org/
mailto:Brian@MarkMcEvoyLegacyFoundation.org

